
Join Us for the Upcoming Sustainability Fair! 

Dear Community Members, 

We are excited to announce the Annual Sustainability Fair, taking place on Saturday, March 

15, 2024, from 10 AM to 4 PM at City Park Community Center. 

This event aims to promote sustainable living practices and bring together local businesses, 

organizations, and community members dedicated to making a positive impact on our 

environment. 

Join us for: 

• Informative workshops on green living 

• Exhibits showcasing sustainable products 

• Fun activities for families 

• Guest speakers from the sustainability community 

We encourage everyone to come out, learn, and participate in making our community a greener 

place! 

For more information, please contact us at info@sustainabilityfair.com. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Sincerely, 

Your Sustainability Fair Committee 
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